
 

RSU 54/MSAD 54 

SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Minutes 

Thursday January 4, 2024, at 6:00 pm 

SAMS Room 166 

 

Members Present: Chair Jean Franklin, Janet Burrill, Cheyenne Goodrich, Bruce 

Hurley, Michelle Kelso, Julian Payne, Lynda Quinn and Sara Smith 

 Also Present: Amy Rouse, Jon Moody and David Leavitt 

 

1. December 18th storm update 

 

 Damage assessment. 

 Future plan / strategy: 

The District is working with the insurance company to make repairs to 

facilities and vehicles damaged in the storm of December 18th. We have in 

place agreements with nearby property owners to relocate equipment from 

the bus garage in the future should it be needed. We also now have been 
added to the EMA warning notification list and Brookfield’s high flow 

warning system. 

 
2. Establishment of Scholarship 

 

Request to establish a Paul R. Lynch Memorial Scholarship. 

 

Recommendation: The School Board approve the establishment of the Paul 

R. Lynch Memorial Scholarship. 

 
3. Donations 

 

 United Way donated $48.77 plus supplies from their annual stuff the bus 

campaign 

 North Elementary received a donation from Hannaford Helps Schools 

program of $258.00 

 Mill Stream received a donation from Hannaford Helps Schools program of 

$285.00 and $23.10 from BOX TOPS for EDUCATION 

 

Recommendation: The School Board accepts the above-listed 

donations. 


